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2014 Officers 
President: 

Laura Erickson, 661-6855 
rmllerickson@msn.com 

Vice Presidents: 
Deb McLin, 672-9811 
damclin@gmail.com 
Deb Claytor, 672-1912 
coolclaytors@att.net 

Secretary: 
Jacqueline Krohn 
672-3784 
bigbear321@comcast.net 

Treasurer: 
Donna Smith 
575-829-3883, 
dnt@glenda.com 

   
2014 Chairs 

Publicity: 
Margaret Hendricks 
690-7053 
bellemere102@gmail.com 

Community Service: 
Lyn Haval, 695-0745 
lhaval@hotmail.com 

Membership: 
Joan Williams, 672-1639 

joanwilliamsla@earthlink.net 
Jo Ann Painter, 672-1583 
stipplejo@gmail.com 

Webmaster: 
Deborah Kubicek, 662-4865 

deborahkubicek@hotmail.com 
Newsletter: 

Margaret Hendricks 
690-7053 
bellemere102@gmail.com 

Library: 
Tanya Stidham 
695-5890 
tanyastid@gmail.com 

2014 Quilt Market 
Libby Carlsten 412-2293 
carlstens@msn.com 
Micki Taylor 662-9294 
damtaylor@q.com 
 

 

LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS  

OCTOBER 2014 QUILT GUILD MEETING 
White Rock Baptist Church Tuesday, October 28 at 7 PM 

 

Trunk Show and "Magic Transfer Fun" 

Nicole Dunn, speaker 
 

 

 
 
 

From the President: 
CONGRATULATIONS to ALL!  What a great quilt market!  Kudos to all the 

quilt makers, the workers, and the buyers! 

So fun that one of our own quilters won the Donation Quilt!  

Congratulations to Joan Williams! 

 

I hope you are considering whether you can step up and join this hard-

working but fun Board of Directors!  We all get so much out of being 

members of Los Alamos Piecemakers - help make it happen.  Feel free to 

call or email me to get your first choice, or be ready for a call from the 

Nominating Committee! 

 

Happy Quilting, 

Laura 

http://www.losalamos.com/lap
mailto:tanyastid@gmail.com
mailto:carlstens@msn.com
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VICE PRESIDENTS REPORT - Deb Claytor and Deb McLin 

 

We hope everybody has their roasted green chili packed and frozen and your fall plans for fun 

include sewing and quilting. 

 

Many thanks to guild members who were able to attend our noontime potluck and bring such 

tasty lunch choices.  Our October program presenter is a familiar face in the Guild.  Nicole 

Dunn brings us a trunk show and a special activity to jump start your next creative activity. This 

activity might be a bit smelly so if you are sensitive to citrus cleaners bring a mask or 

handkerchief and we will also have a fan.  If you have a wooden spoon, throw it into your bag as 

this is the only tool you'll need to make the" magic" happen.  I can't wait.  We will meet at the 

White Rock Baptist Church on Tuesday, October 28 at 7:00 PM. 
 

This month the mug rug challenge is applique.  The size is back to 

6 x 9 with 1/2 " either way.  We are presenting the mug rugs to 

the residents of Aspen Ridge during a "show and tell" event that 

was suggested by Phyllis Holland several years ago. We will have 

a date for that reception listed soon.   
 

Our November meeting and workshop is scheduled a week earlier 

on November 18 and 19.  We move it up because of the 

Thanksgiving holiday.  We meet at the United Church in Los 

Alamos at 7:00 PM.  We hope the sanctuary will be finished and 

we can have this evening meeting in Graves Hall. The program will 

be presented by Virginia Walton and on Wednesday the 19th she 

will present a workshop entitled "Whirlpool" using her curved 

rulers.  We will present more information at the Guild meeting. 

 If you are interested in the workshop flag Deb Claytor down at 

the White Rock meeting or check out Virginia's website. 
 

I was hoping to have a summary of some of the answers to the  survey questions that were 

turned in at the pot luck but there is such a wealth of information that I am going to need a 

little more time to get the information back out to our guild members.  I may try to send it out 

as a separate message so look for a message from LAP later in the month.  We hope to see you 

in White Rock for a fun night. 

 
 
 

 

2014 QUILT MARKET - Micki Taylor and Libby Carlsten                      

 
We want to thank everyone from both the Los Alamos Piecemakers Guild and the Jemez Bear Paw Guild 
for all the hard work to make this a successful Quilt Market. 

 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW? The 
American Quilt Society’s 
QuiltWeek is coming to 

Albuquerque January 14-
17, 2015.  

Pre-registration started 
October 7, 2014. The pre-

registration includes 
discounted tickets, hotel 
rooms and workshops. 

 



TREASURER’S REPORT - Donna Smith 

 

The Checking account balance on Oct 1, 2014 was $25,255.17. 

This is after deposit of the proceeds from market, but no expenses had been paid.  

 

Quilt Market - Preliminary Summary 

Sales     

Number of Items    701 

Total Receipts     $14,812.92  

Total Sales     $13,035.10  

 

Paid to sellers - $10,685.44 

Final accounting will be presented after expenses are paid and sellers verify their payments. 
 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP – Joan Williams and JoAnn Painter 
 

A reminder that your 2015 membership is due by January.  You can join at a guild meeting or 

send your membership in to the P.O. Box on the form.  To print a membership form go to:   

http://www.losalamos.com/lap/Forms/LAPMEMBERSHIPform.pdf 

Dues are still $25 and if you have a friend who would like to join now, their membership will 

include the last few months of 2014 and all of 2015. 

 


